Perseverance Conquers All

Barellan Central School

Boree Street, Barellan NSW 2665

Phone: 02 6963 9202 • Fax: 02 6963 9302

Email: barellan-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au

www.barellan-c.schools.nsw.gov.au

1st February 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Gazette is handed out every second Friday to the eldest child in the family. Please indicate below your preference for how you would like to receive it.

Please return this note promptly to the front office. If you do not return this note, we will issue the Gazette to the eldest in the family.

Kind regards,

Paul Laing

Principal

GAZETTE 2024
would like to receive the Gazette (tick all that apply):
☐ Handed to my eldest child. Name:
☐ Handed to another child of mine. Name:
□ Via email. My preferred email address is:
\square I do NOT want to receive the Gazette. I will access it through Facebook or the school website.
Parent/Guardian Signature: Date: